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        St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Monday: Shared Education P6&7
              Mandarin (Both Classes)

Tuesday: Shared Education P6&7

               P1-4 PE
Wednesday: French

                   Shared Education P6&7
                Parent Teacher Meetings 1pm                   
Thursday: Shared Education P6&7    
Friday:   Shared Education P6&7 
Science on Stage 2019
A huge congratulations to our very own Mrs Audrey Boyd who was invited to attend the ‘Science on Stage 2019’ conference in Lisbon, Portugal during Halloween. This is a very prestigious international event and the organisers and other attendees were blown away with the science project ‘How is biometrics science changing the world we live in?’ that was completed by or own little scientists in Fivemiletown. Well done Mrs Boyd and boys and girls, you have definitely put St. Mary’s Fivemileton on the Global Science Map - what an achievement! Check out the photographs from this event on our Facebook page. 
Coding Club
An After School’s Coding Club will begin on Tuesday 19th November 3.15pm – 4.00pm for P4-P7 pupils. Cost £2 per session.
Shared Education

The Shared Education Programme will begin on Monday 18thth November for P6&7. This term P6-7 will be learning all about France as well as some French culture.
French
We are delighted to welcome two students from St Ciaran’s College Ballygawley who will teach some French to the pupils from P3 -7 each Wednesday morning for 4 weeks.  

Snack Money

We provide a healthy snack for the children each day. This costs £7 and will cover the cost of snack up to Christmas. If you do not want your child to receive a snack please send a healthy snack – fruit, vegetables or bread/crackers.

Outstanding Money
A few people still owe for Mandarin (£10 for whole year) and Snack for first term (£7).

Flu Vaccine
Please find attached a letter issued by School Health Department explaining the delay with the Flu Vaccine.
Baby and Toddler
As we were closed on the first Wednesday in November we are holding our Baby and Toddler session tomorrow 13th November.
Parent-Teacher Meeting
Parent-teacher meetings will take place on Wednesday 20th November and Thursday 21st November. All children will go home at 2.00pm on Wednesday 20th November to facilitate this.
Shoe Box Appeal
Shoeboxes are being lifted on Friday 22nd November.

School Clean Up
Following a recent Board of Governor and PTFA meeting, we decided to arrange a Saturday morning clean up around the school plus a little bit of painting. We hope to hold this on Saturday 23rd November at 9.30am if the weather permits. All help would be greatly appreciated even if only for an hour.

Open Day
An open morning for children due to start school in September 2020 has been organised for December 3rd at 9.30am – 10.30am. 

An open evening will be arranged for January. Please spread the word to any new parents.
Upcoming Events

Cross Community Carol Service in Wesleyan Hall on Friday 6th December at 7.30pm.

Open Morning for new P1 children on Tuesday 3rd December – spread the word.
Molly and Mia Carol Service on Wednesday 11th December at 6pm.
Whole School Trip to Beauty and the Beast Pantomime in Armagh on Tuesday 10th December.
Christmas Dinner is on Friday 13th December.

Santa Saturday on December 14th December 10am – 12pm in St Mary’s P.S. 

	PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Molly
Mrs Gallagher/ Mrs Boyd: Dara and Aisling
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

